
 

 

Agricultural and Environmental Service Laboratories 
Feed and Environmental Laboratory 

2300-2400 College Station Road 
Athens, GA 30602 
Telephone: 706-542-5350 
Email: sahau@uga.edu 

 
June 24, 2024 
 
Re:  Sampling Schedules for UGA Holidays 
 
Dear FEW Clients, 
The Feed and Environmental Water Laboratory (FEW Lab) will close for the July 4th holiday on Thursday, 
then reopen on Friday, July 5th.   Use the following tables to determine the final dates and times for 

submitting samples during the week of this holiday.   
 

July Fourth Holiday – Thursday, July 4th,  2024 

Analysis Last Days and Times for Receiving Samples at the Laboratory 
 

Total Coliform and E. coli Bacteria, Home 

Loan Closing (W33B) & Radon  

 Tuesday, July 2nd: 8 am to 4 pm 

but not exceeding 24 hours from the time of actual sampling 
If using shipping, samples must be shipped on Monday, July 1st  

Fecal Coliform Bacteria   Tuesday, July 2nd: 8 am to 1 pm 

but not exceeding 24 hours from the time of actual sampling 

If using shipping, samples must be shipped on Monday, July 1st 

Heterotrophic Plate Count Bacteria   Wednesday, July 3rd: 8 am to 12 pm 

but not exceeding 24 hours from the time of actual sampling    
If using shipping, samples must be shipped on either Monday, July 
1st, or Tuesday, July 2nd  

Biochemical Oxygen Demand (BOD5)   Wednesday, July 3rd: 8 am to 12pm 

 Friday, July 5th: 8 am to 12pm 

but not exceeding 40 hours from the time of actual sampling. 
 

Color and Turbidity   Wednesday July 3rd: 8 am to 12pm 

 Friday, July 5th: 8 am to 12 pm 

but not exceeding 40 hours from the time of actual sampling. 
 

Nitrate-Nitrogen (NO3-N) or Nitrite-Nitrogen 
(NO2-N) 

 Wednesday, July 3rd: 8 am to 12pm 

 Friday, July 5th: 8 am to 12 pm 

but not exceeding 40 hours from the time of actual sampling. 
 

Phosphorus (Dissolved Reactive and Total 
Reactive) 

 Wednesday July 3rd: 8 am to 5 pm     

 Friday, July 5th: 8 am to 12 pm 

but not exceeding 40 hours from the time of actual sampling 
 

All other analyses  All working days 

 
 

The FEW Lab’s normal operating schedule will resume on Friday, July 5th, 2024 

 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience.  Please contact us if you have any questions or special needs.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Uttam Kumar Saha, Ph.D. 

Program Coordinator 

mailto:sahau@uga.edu

